
Year 6 – Sikhism 

 

In January, Balbir Kaur Nirwan came into school to speak to children in 

Year 3 and Year 6 about the Sikh faith. Year 6 were fortunate to be able 

to visit the Gurdwara in Bristol during One World Week in June 2023.  

They had a guided tour of the Gurdwara and were able to see the 

various features of the Gurdwara. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


